IPTA NEWSLETTER 23 September, 2015

KOREAN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL * IPTA 2015-2016

NEWSLETTER

Your Class Rep

Thanks to all our Class Rep volunteers! You will hear from them regularly via Whats App keeping you informed about school events and explaining how you can get involved.

Your IPTA

We have a full and enthusiastic IPTA committee. New volunteers are always welcome, please come along to our Coffee Morning or check the IPTA calendar online for a committee meeting.

Coffee Morning

Free tea, coffee and cake with the friendly IPTA is a great way to get to know the team and the other parents in your class and year.

Friday October 9th from 8.30am in Room 415

Used Uniform Sale

We are glad to inform you the second hand uniform sale was a great success raising lots of funds for school activities throughout the year. Thank you for your contributions and support.



Welcome Back!

Welcome back after a long hot summer and hi there to all our new KIS parents. The children are settling in and making new friends and so it is time to focus on events this term.

Bake Sale

We are raising money with some tasty treats in **October**. Please donate your baked goods: cakes, cookies, biscuits in the canteen. Dates and details to follow. Any queries please email pta@kis.edu.hk

Korean Residents Association Fair

We will take a stall at the Korean Residents Association Fair held here at KIS on **Saturday 10th October 11am till 6pm**. Please join us for some games and tasty snacks!



IPTA Newsletter 1

IPTA NEWSLETTER 23 September, 2015



Your Class Rep of 2015/2016

RL Stephanie Dwyer

RY Bertha Sanchez

1F Claire Sutton

1Y Sally Yang Chih-Yuan

2J Louise Titterington

2J Kim Heesuk

2K Bregje Van Bragt

3C Bregje Van Bragt

3Y Claire Sutton

4D Kim Heesuk

4V Susan Tong

4V Elly Yang

5GK Claire Sutton

5KK Suyun Jin

6P Esther Buls-van der Cruijsen

6P Marissa Reyes

SBP Vivian Lau

Class Reps enhance communication within the school community. This includes being a channel between parents, teachers and the IPTA. It is not an avenue for parents to raise disciplinary or academic concerns nor is it a channel for complaints about the school, staff or students. Any issues regarding students must go through the correct channel addressing it to the teacher first and then to the principal.

Your IPTA Committee of 2015/2016

Chairman	Louise Titterington	2J / 3Y
Vice Chairman	Cat Bentote	RL/3C
Treasurer	Morris Tang	5GK
Secretary	Vivian Tam	7HY
Secretary	Birgit Smith Larsen	6P
Coordinator	Julianna Song	3C
Coordinator	Winnie Hsu	2J

International Parent and Teacher Association

The IPTA is made up of volunteer parents and teachers from the international school. Throughout the year we organise fund raising events, fun activities for the children and help build school spirit. For more information visit:

http://www.kis.edu.hk/is/pta.asp

IPTA fees are expected for all students.

The form to pay your IPTA fees, if you have not already done so, is found at http://www.kis.edu.hk/is/pta_newsletter.asp

